TOWN OF SPRINGDALE

OPEN MEETING NOTICE

Town Board Webinar Viewing
Thursday, December 2, 2021 at 12:00 P.M.

Pursuant to Wis. stat 985.02(2), this meeting notice is posted at the Springdale Town Hall and at townofspringdale.org.

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Springdale Town Board will meet at the Springdale
Town Hall (2379 Town Hall Rd. Mt. Horeb, 53572) on Thursday, December 2 at 12:00 p.m. to
view a Wisconsin Towns Association presentation on the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA).

The webinar will cover allowable uses of ARPA funds, reporting requirements, and an overview
of the lost revenue calculator. The Board may, at any point during the webinar, discuss ARPA
related matters amongst themselves.

This meeting is public and open to all. If you have any questions, or if you require special
accommodations because of a disability, please contact the Administrator/Clerk at (608) 437-

6230 or by email at townofspringdale@mbhtc.net at least 8 hours in advance of the meeting so
that arrangements can be made.

Post: 11/30 at Town Hall and townofspringdale.org: Mt. Horeb Mail notified 11/30. -Jackie Arthur, Admin/Clerk
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